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On October 30, the Malta Schools Board of Trustees will be holding a 
special meeting to hear public input on moving to a four-day school 
week.  Public remarks should include the person’s name, if they have 
children in Malta Schools, if so, which school, and whether they 
support, oppose, or are neutral to a four-day week.  Remarks will be 
limited to 3 minutes per person.  Written remarks will also be accepted 
and can be submitted via email to: feedback@maltaschools.org 
 
The meeting will start at 7:00 PM in the high school auditorium.   
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